Jackson Heights Middle School

Science Experiment
Dear Parents/Guardians,

All of the seventh grade science classes will be completing a science experiment. Students are encouraged to choose a topic that interests them. Students will have the option of submitting their experiments for science fair approval. In order for student’s experiments to qualify for the school and/or county science fair all requirements (e.g. official paperwork and all teacher guidelines) must be met on time.

 No experiment may be started without the approval of the teacher.

All students must be supervised in the home by their parent or guardian. If you are doing an experiment for science fair approval, then the student and guardian are responsible for reading the rules on-line from the science fair site, and must be aware of any risk factors.

Science Fair Experiment

Experiments needing special board approval are any that use the following:




~ Use of humans




~ Use of any chemicals (water, soap, vinegar may be used)




~ Use of animals, pathogens, mold, bacteria




~ All equipment or machinery must be approved ahead of time

Exceptions to this would have to be asked on an individual basis and only granted at the discretion of the teacher, who is required to give approval to any experiment. In the case of an exception, experiments requiring board approval would need all paperwork in no later than: pending, check keeneonscience.weebly.com for updates.
· If you want to be considered for science fair then you must go to the official Science Fair website: http://sciserv.org/isef/primer/index.asp  and complete and print: 1, 1A, 1B, 3,Research Plan and a typed abstract
· Read and follow the steps of the Scientific Method.
· Your display MUST include everything that is on the example display sheet (see Ms. Keene)
· Type an abstract- 250 words maximum 

· You must have an experiment log

· All data must be in SI units only 

· Must have a bibliography with 4 sources. One must be the official science fair site
Experiments are due in class by December 2, 2014. Students will present their work in class. All experiments will be graded according to a rubric that will need to be turned in with the experiment.
We will have a total of 4 days in class/the computer lab allocated for this project. The rest of the experiment is to be completed at home. If a student needs assistance before school they may make arrangements on an individual basis with me. Topics subject to approval will be due by Friday, September 19th.
Cut on this line and return by Tuesday, September 16th.
Student Name___________________________________________ Period________________

My guardian and I have read the above rules and understand them. If I would like to do a science fair experiment, I have to follow all rules from the science fair website. I must be supervised and I cannot do any experiment without teacher approval.

I plan on submitting my science experiment for science fair approval.  
Yes

No

Parent Signature ________________________________________________________________

Student Signature______________________​​​​​​__________________________________________
